
Announcements

Note that paper proposals for the International Society for Utilitarian
Studies conference Utilitarianism 2000, to be held in North Carolina,
24-26 March 2000, should be sent by 15 September to Prof. David
Weinstein, Dept. of Politics, Wake Forest University, PO Box 7568,
Reynolda Station, Winston-Salem, NC 27109, USA. Further details of
the conference are available in the previous number of this journal, or
at www.wfu.edu/util2000.

Catherine Audard's long-awaited and highly significant edited trilogy
of French translations of utilitarian and related works is now avail-
able: Anthologie historique et critique de I'utilitarisme, Paris, 1999.
Vol. I: Bentham and his Predecessors. Vol. II: Victorian Utilitarianism:
Mill, Sidgwick, and Moore. Vol. Ill: Contemporary Utilitarianism.
Many of the works have been translated for the first time.

William Stafford's article, 'John Stuart Mill on War', appears in The
Representation and Reality of War, ed. Keith Dockray and Keith
Layborn, Stroud, 1999.
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